
NOTICE OF PUBLIC  
HEARING ON THE  

PROPOSED BUDGET 
 
 
 

 
THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF LONGVIEW 

WILL CONDUCT A PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 
PROPOSED 2021-2022 BUDGET. 

 
THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON 

THURSDAY, AUGUST 12, 2021, AT 5:30 PM, AT  
CITY HALL, COUNCIL CHAMBERS,  

300 W. COTTON,  
LONGVIEW, TEXAS  

 
 

 

 


